
Good evening, this is Mr. Parker of Western Tech.  I would like to share some updates with you 
as we come to the end of the fifth week of our “Continuity of Learning” plan. 

  
For students with access to Schoology, please remember that the submission deadline for lessons 

is Sunday by 11:59 pm.  Additionally, in order to be responsive to Western Tech students and 
families impacted by COVID-19, please keep in mind that teachers have designated one lesson 
as required and one lesson as optional per course.   

 

Our virtual schedule for Week #6 – May 11 – 15, 2020 has been posted to our website.  Students, 

next week during your Google Meet virtual classes, your teachers will address any questions you 

may have regarding the grading and reporting procedures that were released this week.  Attached 

to this message you will find directions on how to view a student’s report card  for the first two 

marking periods.  Viewing the report card will be important when parents and students have to 

decide between letter grades (A-E) or “Pass/Fail” for the final grade in year-long courses.   

Finally, good luck to our AP students as week one of exams begins on Monday, May 11, 2020. 
Thank you and have a good weekend. 

 
 


